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Again, we encourage the PUCO to oppose a rate increase by First Energy and protect the consumers.

Sincerely,

Dennis & Shirley Toth

Date Processed KT 1 0 2023Technician

Poor management and politics have been part of First Energy's problems. They need to do what is right 
for the people.
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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 E. Broad Street, 11* Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215

This letter is to encourage the PUCO to oppose the rate increase proposed by First Energy. Everyone 
deserves reliable electricity. Raising rates isn't fair with such a bad economy. Many people can't afford 
to pay their bills now.

Re: PUCO Case 23-301 
First Energy Company

9 Byron Drive
Doylestown, Ohio 44230
October 6,2023
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